
 

Dear Fellow Townspeople, 

 

The Salem Mobile Food Pantry that is usually held on the first 

Wednesday of the month has been rescheduled on Tuesday, 

July 10, 2018 from 5:00-6:00 pm at the Salem School.  Please 

bring your own bags.  Everyone is welcome.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louise Tyszkiewicz 

Administrative Assistant 

Town of Salem  

 

 


